17200.5. ’

D.O. LETTER NO. NHIIl/P/1/84 DATED THE 27TH MARCH 1984 ADDRESSED TO CHIEF ENGINEER, MINISTRY OF
TRANSPORT (RW). GAUHATI

Please refer to your D.O. letter No. RW/GHT/Genl (180)/84, dated 6.3.84 to Director General (Road
Development) regarding policy for selection of sites etc. It has since been decided that you can finalise the
site and the hydraulic data for bridges on National Highways and strategic roads costing upto Rs 75 lakhs.
You may please now take further necessary action.

2. For North Eastern Council works, the powers delegated to you vide letter No. NHI1I/P/16/80 dated
10.2.84 will stand.
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